
Lodi PTO Meeting Agenda  
March 7, 2016, 7pm 

 

    
7:00 Call to Order - Introductions                  
 Debbie Scherer 

Present: Brenda West, Lyle Hendricks, Sherri Endres-Lovell, Debbie Scherer, Kristie Pecard, 
Heather Hatley; Heidi Endres; Mary Boisen; Melissa Walsh; Tiffany Houdek; Chuck Pursell;  

 
7:05 Secretary Report           Dawn Thistle 

February minutes were approved by PTO officers via email but are not yet posted to the PTO 
website. Motion to approve was made, seconded and approved. 

 
7:05 Treasurer Report             Brenda West 

Report was routed; February’s ending balance was just over $18k. Candy Bar Sales Recap 
determined profit to date at nearly 12k. Motion to approve was made, seconded and approved. 

  
7:10 School Reports:  PS/ES/OSC/MS/HS       All 

• Numerous highlights were called out including Read Across America, book swap, data and 
collaboration day for staff, OSC’s Quest project, 2nd and 4th graders are headed to the 
McKenzie Center, 3-5th graders will be taking the ‘forward exam’ and high schoolers ACT 
testing.   

  
7:15 Standing Business               All 

• Chocolate Sale – a ‘Lessons Learned’ meeting will be schedules with office staff.  
• School Board Forum will be March 9th. We will team up with the Optimist and LEA again.  

The afternoon session will be at the High School at noon.  Evening session moved to the 
District Office at 7pm so it can be broadcast live (channel 989) and recorded for replay.  
Election is April 5th.  

• ABCD/PEACE Awards – March 18th ABCD nomination forms are due to the office.  These 
forms will be sent home with the Primary/OSC/Elementary students tomorrow.  PEACE 
templates have been shared with teachers.  Awards night is April 11th at 6pm at the 
Elementary School ‘little theater’.  

• High School Scholarship – Selection committee has been established to review the 
applicants. 

• School Kidz Supplies- Emailed the principals to request the teacher list by April 15th.  
Feedback indicated there was confusion if the kits are a service or a fundraiser. It is a 
service. About a dozen 6th graders have been recruited to check the kits when they arrive.      

• Fundraising – There have been 22 respondents to the survey so we are going to email it 
to our distribution list to get more feedback.  There will be a meeting on Tuesday 15th at 
6:30pm to discuss further fundraising options. 
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• Website Development- Work on the website continues.  It is now responsive, viewable 
from mobile devices.   

• Volunteer & Liaison Update – The volunteer coordinator was not at available and due to 
time, we tabled this for next month.   

 
8:00 New Business 

Vince Breunig’s Health Concerns – we were sorry to hear of the challenges he and his family 
will face.  
The PTO approved up to $50 for a movie gift during his recovery.    

    
8:35  Adjourn 
 
 
 
Next Meeting: Monday, April 4, 2016, 7pm, LES LMC 


